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Dear Sirs, 
 
 
Re: Raffle Tickets 2014 - FINAL REMINDER FOR COLLECTION OF PRIZES 
  
 
Thank you for supporting the event. We note some prizes of the lucky draw have not been 
claimed/collected on or before the original deadline of 23 January 2015. Winners are deemed 
to have waived their rights to the prizes and have abandoned the prizes.   Wah Yan One Family 
Foundation Limited (“the Foundation”) is entitled to dispose of unclaimed/uncollected prizes 
as its absolute discretion.  That said, the Foundation will extend the deadline to 5 pm, Friday, 
13th February 2015 to facilitate the redemption process. Please call the School Office, Wah 
Yan College, Kowloon on 2384 1038 for more information.  
 
The Foundation will not entertain any request for collection of prizes after this date.  Thereafter, 
the Foundation will, at its absolute discretion, dispose of any uncollected prizes.  Winners will 
be deemed to have waived their rights to the prizes and have abandoned the prizes. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Wah Yan One Family Foundation Limited 


